
TOWNSHIP OF FREDON 
RESOLUTION 2024-21 

 
 

ESTABLISHING A PETTY CASH FUND FOR 2023 
  
 
 
 BE IT RESOLVED by the Township Committee of the Township of Fredon that a 
petty cash fund in the amount of $150.00 be established by the Township's Chief 
Financial Officer for the 2024 calendar year. 
 
 

CERTIFICATION 

I hereby certify that the above is a true copy of a Resolution passed by the Fredon 
Township Committee at a Reorganization Meeting of that body held on January 3, 2024. 
 
             
       _________________________ 
       Suzanne Boland, RMC  
       Municipal Clerk 
       
 
 
 


